Konrad Jackson

From: Jeanne Reilly <jeanneereilly@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 07, 2016 9:22 AM

To: House Labor and Commerce

Subject: Liquor tax

Good morning to all of you, | am making contact to ask that you please do not increase our liquor tax. As it stands now
we are the highest in the nation. This would be detrimental to both my business and others. | have a small bar on
Fireweed Lane in Anchorage. My customer base are retired people and the working class. This is an increase that | would
not be able to pass on to them nor am | able to absorb.

My other concern is how it will effect the tourist industry. They come up and drink and eat out and they will not
understand such a high cost on the liquor. Please leave this tax alone and find an other way.

Thank you for your time,

Jeanne Reilly.

Reilly's Irish Pub

Sent from my iPad



